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VOLUNTARY ANNOUNCEMENT 

 

This announcement is made by Hopewell Holdings Limited (the “Company”, together with 

its subsidiaries, collectively the “Group”) as a voluntary announcement to provide the latest 

information of the Company’s hotel development project in Wan Chai at Hopewell Centre II 

(“HCII”). 

 

Due to the recent adoption of a new excavation and foundation scheme to improve the overall 

design and enhance the structural integrity of HCII, time to complete the site formation and 

foundation works for HCII will be prolonged. As a result, the present target opening of HCII 

will be deferred to year 2021. 
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